
 

 

Worcester Selectboard Meeting –  August 21, 2017 

 

Present: Ted Lamb, Chris Casey 

Absent: Cheri Goldstein, Katie Winklejohn 

Guests:  Rodney Campbell, Joe Audet, Will Sutton, Brian Powers 

 

Ted called the meeting to order at 6:30 

No minutes submitted from last meeting.  Ted will check in with Cheri. 

Additions to meeting: 

• Brian to provide updates on Hampshire Hill driveway change request, grant approval and 

estimates – under new business 

• Ted will update on 129 Norton Rd camper and waste disposal – under old business 

Public Input:  No public present at this point in the meeting. 

New Business: 

Road Maintenance Update –  

• Brian received one, two year bid for roadside mowing for $6300 from Joe Audet.  Ted made a 

motion to accept the bid for two years of roadside mowing at $6300, Chris seconded the 

motion.  No discussion.  Motion passed. 

• Audra Brown applied for a change in driveway access on Hampshire Hill.  Does not affect 911 

address. Brian recommended approval based on the fact it will be safer to exit driveway. No 

action taken. 

• Brian applied for and received a grant for $6600 from the Central VT Regional Planning 

Commission. Majority of funds will be used for maintenance on Minister Brook Rd. 

• Brian is getting estimates for repairing culverts on Minister Brook Rd. 

Fire Department Review –  

• New airpacks arrived and are on the trucks. 

• Brian will help with the install of a dry hydrant at 115 Norton Rd. in September. 

• Will is unhappy with the lighting work that was done.  He is trying to coordinate with the 

company to do a walk through. He has not yet paid the invoice.  Office space not done in the 

retrofit and none of the reflectors were cleaned.  Additionally, no diffusers were put on the 

lighting. 

 

 

 



 

 

Old Business: 

Animal Control Ordinance – nothing to report 

127 Norton Rd – Ted did some research as the Town Health Officer.  Camper either needs to be moved 

off periodically to dump waste or else needs a state permit to park permanently.  Would also need a 

waste disposal plan. 

 

Ted made a motion to adjourn the meeting. 

Motion was seconded by Chris. 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:32.   

 

 


